



A selection of thank you notes to Donna Ockenden from parents and colleagues 1997 - 2010


'I just wanted to thank you for all the support you have given me. I wish you all the very best.

- R, 2010


The number one Donna. A big thank you for finding the photo of my son, it has taken 18.5 years. 
Thank you for sparing the time, it really does mean so much to me. I am really grateful, you are 
one in a million.

- M


Thank you so much for your supportive attitude during this difficult time.

- R


Just to say a big thank you for all your help and support over the last four years.

- P and family


Thank you for your support following the arrival and then sad loss of my beautiful baby daughter. 
The care I received was second to none.

 - R, 2007


Thank you for all you did after the sad loss of our daughter. You were so helpful.

- D, 2006


Thank you for being so gentle and understanding with us today. It was a very healing meeting in 
what is still quite a painful time. We were impressed you got the tone just right, for which we are 
very grateful.

- R&R, 2004


Thank you so much for all the support regarding the arrival of my baby, which was really 
appreciated.

- M


We would just like to say thank you ever so much for everything you have done, especially for all of 
your help, time and support you have kindly given us.

- L&A


Thank you for everything over the years, good memories and support. Midwifery will always be 
dear to my heart, women and colleagues together.

- M


The three hospitals that you will be supporting with your skills, knowledge and experience are very 
lucky to have you. 

- M


It has been great working with you, you have achieved a lot in your time at the Trust.

- RCM Reps


Congratulations, an incredible challenge for an amazing woman.

- B


Fantastic news re: your new position, you will be great, as always. The new trust are lucky to have 
caught you, a sad loss to us! All the very best.

- E








I know you did lots of hard work behind the scenes for us and the things we saw made a 
difference. Thank you so much

- L



I feel very grateful for the faith and support you showed towards me. I am only one of the many 
staff who are lucky to have you as our Head of Midwifery, listening and supporting, always trying to 
do your best in what are often very difficult circumstances. My heartfelt thanks and respect.

- M



Thank you for all of your considerable help. I was delighted with the water birth.

- K, 1997


Many thanks for coming to the sure start baby-on-the way group. The women felt it was very 
worthwhile and empowering to know that we all have the same aims.

- M









